From: Trevor Fowler

Sent: Thursday, August 01, 2013 3:11 PM

To: Mercier, Betty; Menard, Don;

Subject: LACH

Hello Betty, Don, and Wes,

I have recently accepted a job with the City of London. While I am excited about the opportunity, I know that City employees are not eligible to serve on LACH. Unless I am mistaken, I will, regrettably, need to tender my resignation. I do hope to continue to find opportunities to support heritage in the community. Please send along my best wishes to the LACH members and thank them for their continued commitment and efforts. It was a fabulous experience and I'm sorry it has been cut short.

All my best,

Trevor